MEMO

To: Council Members
From: Mayor Don Keil
Re:  Guadalupe Regional Medical Center

Date: April 25, 2014

Clarence Little has resigned from the Guadalupe Regional Medical Center Board of
Directors. Mr. Little has served on the GRMC Board of Directors since 2005. Betty Ann
Matthies would like to serve as a member of the GRMC Board of Directors. Ms.
Matthies will be a great asset to the board. Irecommend the Seguin City Council appoint
Betty Ann Matthies as a Member of the Guadalupe Regional Medical Center Board of
Directors. The item will be placed on the May 6, 2014 agenda for your consideration and
approval.
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